

Box 809 • 121 Collins St. Warman SK CAN • SOK 4SO Phone: 306-683-2800

Fax: 306-934-8221 www.spiritsd.ca

June 27, 2024

Dear Prairie Spirit families:

Thank you to all Prairie Spirit families as we come to the end of the 2023/24 school year.

As we conclude yet another "unprecedented" school year, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your support of our schools and our staff. The partnership between school and home is instrumental in fostering a strong educational experience for your children.

As we embark on summer break, I hope that you get to spend some time learning with and from your children and that you experience joy, relaxation and cherished family memories.

Prairie Spirit 2024/25 budget

The Prairie Spirit Board of Education approved its 2024/25 budget at the June 17 Board meeting.

The Board has allocated resources to support the Division's Strategic Plan <u>Framework</u> and the priorities in the Provincial Education <u>Plan</u>.

For more details about the 2024/25 budget, please go to the following link: <u>Prairie Spirit budget 2024/25 (spiritsd.ca)</u>.

2024/25 school year calendar

The 2024/25 school year calendar is posted on the Division's website: <u>2024-2025-School-Year-Calendar-website.pdf</u> (spiritsd.ca).

Teachers will begin the school year on Friday, August 23. Students will start the school year on Tuesday, September 3.

Best wishes for a wonderful summer filled with fun, family and friends.

Sincerely,

Tracey Young

Director of Education